
    
Response for Information on Dimethipin Use Rate on Cotton in Arizona 

Regarding Request for Information on Dimethipin Use Rate on Cotton from EPA and USDA 

 
Date: May 15, 2005 

To: Philip Poli 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
USDA/Office of Pest Management Policy 

To: Rick Melnicoe 
Director, Western Integrated Pest Management Center 

From: Peter Ellsworth 
Arizona Pest Management Center 

Dimethipin is not registered here in Arizona (note: per message from Patrick Clay). 

Peter Ellsworth 
Specialist, IPM/Entomology  
Arizona Pest Management Center 
University of Arizona, Tucson 
Tucson, AZ 85721 

CC: Arizona Pest Management Center 
Patrick Clay 
Al Fournier 

	
  


